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NEWSLETTER 7 JANUARY 2023
Posted on January 7, 2023 by Andrew Brown

Dear All,

Greetings. I trust you all have been able to have a restful and peaceful Christmas and New
Year.

This email is simply to let you know that the heating remains broken in the church. Who
knows, we may be lucky but, as things stand, fixing the pipework will take a while.
Naturally, we will let you know when the heating has been repaired.

This means that, although the welcome you will receive should you choose to come along on a
Sunday morning will be a warm one, the hall itself will be, shall we say, somewhat chilly. 

However, do please remember that although being cold in church is decidedly old school, we
continue to offer a warm, liberal, open hearted and minded, modern form of free religion and
this will remain the case no matter how cold the temperature gets!

Fortunately, as in all previous weeks, there remains the option of attending the service via
Zoom and I paste the usual link for that below. 

I look forward to seeing some of you tomorrow.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86584947084?pwd=RHdlVWIvaG5uajcxODhqT2h5djExZz09

Meeting ID: 865 8494 7084

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86584947084?pwd=RHdlVWIvaG5uajcxODhqT2h5djExZz09
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Password: 729425

Full details of the service can be found at the following link:

https://www.cambridgeunitarian.org/morning-service/

https://www.cambridgeunitarian.org/morning-service/

